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02/01/2020  20:50:412019/5788/P OBJ We are concerned that the proposed development of no 2 would have a detrimental impact on the character 

and appearance of the house and therefore of Torriano Cottages as a whole. The proposed 2 storey side 

extension appears bulky and out of scale with the neighbouring houses. The "sawtooth corbelled" brickwork 

on the extension looks inappropriate.  The current, original, porch is an attractive element of the building. Its 

removal would be a loss and would destroy the symmetry of the semi-detached pair comprising numbers 1 

and 2.

The application states that the property is not visible from a public road or path. This is incorrect. The house is 

sited at the end of the Torriano Avenue spur and is therefore clearly visible not only from the roadway of 

Torriano Cottages (a public right of way) but also from Torriano Avenue.
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